
 

 

      NEWSLETTER 23rd September2022  

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 

 
2022/2023 

 

TERM 1 
 
 

Week 4 
 
 
 

Monday 26th September 
3– 4pm Y6 Dodgeball Club 
 
Tuesday 27th September 
3-4pm Y5&6 Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 28th September 
3-4pm Y1&2 Gymnastics 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 29th September 
3-4pm Y1-Y6 Forest Club 
3-4pm Y3&4 Rugby Club 
 
Friday 30th September 
2:30pm Celebration              
Assembly—All welcome 
 
 

Week 5 
 
 
 

Monday 03rd October 
Whole School Flu            
Vaccination 
2.30pm Dashain Celebration 
Assembly—All welcome 
3– 4pm Y6 Dodgeball Club 
 
Tuesday 04th October 
3-4pm Y5&6 Netball Club 
 
Wednesday 05th October 
3-4pm Y1&2 Gymnastics 
6-7pm Karate Club  
 
Thursday 06th October 
3-4pm Y1-Y6 Forest Club 
3-4pm Y3&4 Rugby Club 
 
Friday 07th October 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 
e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

Parent Consultation 
The Class Teachers would like to invite you in to school to meet with you to discuss 
your child.  It is an important opportunity for them to share how your child is set-

tling into their new year group and getting on academically and socially.  
 

Wednesday, 12th October: 3.10pm - 5.00pm  
Thursday, 13th October:  5.00pm - 7.30pm  

 

Please book appointments via School Spider.  Appointments will go live on 28th 
September at 4pm.  We hope to see you all there! 

 HOUSE points  
 

The results:  

Burgoyne:     59 
Kearsney:     57 
Redoubt:        49 
Connaught:   42 
 

Writer of the week  
The nominations this week are:  Denisa, Nia, Ruhan, Reggie,  

Sophie M & Lakeer 

The winner is: Lakeer 
Well Done 

We have been made aware that 
some children will not be      

attending school on         
Wednesday,5th due to Dashain 

celebrations.   
Please let the office know if your 
child will not be attending school 

on this day too. 

Dashain 2023 
October is an important time in the Nepali calendar 
with the festival of Dashain being celebrated.  To 

mark this festival, we will be asking some of our older 
pupils to share the importance of Dashain with us    

during a special assembly on 3rd October at 2.30pm. 
Parents and carers are welcome to attend.    

Secondary Admissions - September 2023  
We will be re running our PESE (Procedure for     

Entry to Secondary Education) workshop again this 
term on Thursday, 29th September at 8.35am for        
anyone who was unable to attend the session last 

term. 

Online flu vaccination forms need to be completed 
whether you agree or decline.  If you are new to the 
area and have not been able to complete the form as 

yet, please keep trying from WEDNESDAY now 
when the NHS system has been updated with your 

move to Kent. 

 

Happy Birthday to:  
 

 Ezra, Lucy and 

Misum 
 

 We hope you have had or 

still to have a Wonderful 

day! 

Other important Dates: 
14th October: Harvest Festival 2.30pm (No Celebration Assembly) More details to follow 

31st October: Staff Development Day - School Closed   
18th November: Children in Need 

2nd March: World Book Day  

Lost Property 
At a time of increasing living costs I am horrified by the amount of            

unclaimed lost property in school - all of it unnamed!  
It must cost parents a huge amount to keep replacing jumpers, coats and 

shoes.   
PLEASE  NAME ALL CLOTHES AND BELONGINGS.  

If your child has lost items, please ask them to look in the lost property in the 
hall or come in after school one day and have a rummage yourself.  

Thank you 


